

June 15, 2021

New Horizon Christian School 1909 Homedale Road Klamath Falls, Oregon 97603

Dear Administrator:

Congratulations! New Horizon Christian School has been awarded accreditation by the North Central Association Commission on Accreditation and School Improvement (NCA CASI), the Northwest Accreditation Commission (NWAC) and the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Council on Accreditation and School Improvement (SACS CASI). The three listed regional agencies provide your institution with a highly regarded accreditation that is recognized throughout the world.

The accreditation action was approved by the Cognia™ Global Commission at its meeting on June 15, 2021.

A certificate that indicates the term of your institution's accreditation is enclosed. Throughout this term of accreditation, New Horizon Christian School must continue to engage in the responsibilities required of all institutions to maintain accreditation status as outlined in the Cognia Accreditation and Certification Policies and Procedures available at https://www.cognia.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Accreditationand-Certification-Policies.pdf.

As an accredited institution, you are part of the Cognia global network: more than 36,000 schools and systems in 85 countries that are committed to continuous improvement through accreditation. Our state, national, and global offices offer a wide range of resources and services dedicated to institutional improvement. We would be happy to provide you with more information.

To help you announce and celebrate your accreditation, we are providing you with a press release that you may share with your local media. You can access the press release by visiting cognia.org/communicationskit. In the kit, you also will find brochures, accreditation seals, and other promotional items to display your pride in your institution's accreditation and your commitment to continuous improvement.

If you have questions regarding the enclosed certificate, e-mail us at accreditationcertificates@cognia.org. Staff members at our Cognia Accreditation and Certification offices can also answer any questions you may have and can be reached at +1.678.392.2285 or accreditationservices@cognia.org.

We look forward to serving you now and in the future.

Sincerely,

Annette Bohling, J.D. Chief Global Accreditation Officer

Annette Bolding